
REGIONAL DISTRICT OF NANAIMO 
 

SPECIAL COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 17, 2011 

5:00 PM 
 

(RDN Board Chambers) 
 

A G E N D A 
 
PAGES 
 
 CALL TO ORDER 
 
 DELEGATIONS 
 
2 Danielle Morrison, Guardians of Mid-Island Estuaries Society, re GMIES activities 

and request for renewal of funding from the RDN. 
 
3 Fraser Wilson, Nanaimo and Area Land Trust, re NALT activities and request for 

renewal of funding from the RDN. 
 

  FFIINNAANNCCEE  AANNDD  IINNFFOORRMMAATTIIOONN  SSEERRVVIICCEESS  
 
 FINANCE 
 
 2012 Proposed Budget Overview. 
 
 ADDENDUM 
 
 BUSINESS ARISING FROM DELEGATIONS OR COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 NEW BUSINESS 
 
 ADJOURNMENT 

 
Please remember to bring your Budget binder. 

 
Dinner will be provided at approximately 5:30 pm. 



 



Ohalloran, Matt 

From: 	 Danielle Morrison <dmorrison68@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, January 06, 2012 4:38 PM 

To: 	 Ohalloran, Matt 

Cc: 	 Tim Clermont; John Cooper; Osborne, Tom 

Subject: 	 GMIES - Appearance as delegation at January 17 Special Meeting of the Whole 

Hello Mr. O'Halloran, 

Our group, the Guardians of Mid-Island Estuaries Society, would like to request an appearance as a 
delegation at the January 17th Special Meeting of the Whole and were told that you would be able to 
help us arrange the details regarding our application. If you could describe what is needed from our 
group in order for us to make this appearance, we would be very much obliged. 

Thank you, 
Danielle Morrison 
Research Technician 
Guardians of Mid-Island Estuaries Society 
250-713-3444 
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Ohalloran, Matt 

From: 	 Gail Adrienne <gail@nalt.bc.ca > 

Sent: 	 Friday, January 06, 2012 4:53 PM 

To: 	 Ohalloran, Matt; Fraser Wilson 

Subject: 	 NALT Presentation to the RDN Board 

Hello Matt; 

I am contacting you to request that NALT make a presentation to the Special Committee of the Whole meeting at 5:00 

pm.on Tuesday, January 1th. 

The person making the presentation on behalf of NALT will be Board Director Fraser Wilson; and the content will be a 

report to the RDN Board on the highlights of NALT's activities and services within the regional district of Nanaimo over 

the past year, and to request the renewal of an annual funding grant from the RDN. 

Please contact me via my email or by phone at 250-714-1990 if you have any questions. 

Cheers 

Gail 
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